WINCHESTER STREET — KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL - UPDATE

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Brian Boddy, Area Engineer Fendalton, DDI 372-2724

Corporate Plan Output: 2001/2002 Capital Works Programme

The purpose of this report is to advise the Board of the feedback received on the publicity plan
showing the proposed kerb and dish channel layout on the east side of Winchester Street from
Rugby Street to Merivale Lane.

Arising from the distribution of a publicity plan to the local residents in March, thirteen responses were
received. Ten expressed strong support for the proposal, two were uncommitted, and a joint letter
sent in by three residents objected to more grass berms and trees.

The proposed street trees are Golden Rain which are the same as the existing trees on the western
side of the road.

An amount of $120,000 has been budgeted for the work and the estimated cost of this proposal is
$98,000.

Having gained the majority support for Winchester Street to have its kerb and channel renewed on the
east side from Rugby Street to Merivale Lane, construction plans will now be prepared.
Recommendation: That the information be received.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the foregoing recommendation be adopted.



Please Note
To be referred to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


